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[CE SBAC] Support for Option E

Chris Boniakowski <chrisboniakowski@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 6:13 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good Evening,

| write tonight knowing you all have received a tremendous amount of correspondence over the past few days and
weeks, so | will attempt to keep this brief and stick to three points only: Appreciation, Agreement, and Emphasis.

e Appreciation for the work you have done and must do. | have admittedly not been able to stay abreast of all
the information this committee has produced but | have tried to get up to speed and it is abundantly clear you
have done a great job educating the community about the need for at least one new school! Thank you for
highlighting the current state of our failing infrastructure and bringing our community along in the work to build a
new MS. The materials produced have made it obvious that kicking the can farther down the road is a poor use
of our tax dollars, | only wish option G could have been included in this effort. | can’t wait to see a similar effort
to get a new ES across the line in the coming years.

¢ Agreement with the 100+ members of our community that have written much more eloquently than | could
have in support of option E, as posted on the SBAC correspondence page.

e Emphasis on the fact that | support option E(or similar) exclusively. I will not vote for option B or C, or
anything similar. | will vote against any proposal that does not include at least one new school.

Chris Boniakowski
17 Stonebridge Rd
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